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Immunisation Team 

School Health Nurse Office 

East Oxford Health Centre 

Cowley Road 

Oxford 

OX4 1XD 

E mail: ImmunisationTeam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk 

 

18/10/21 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

12-15 Covid School Vaccination programme  

In the last few weeks, you will have received an offer for your child to receive the Covid vaccine at school 

through the School Aged Immunisation Service. We are aware that some children have not been able to be 

vaccinated either due to capacity within our school aged immunisation team or because they were not in 

school on the day we visited.  

   

To make access easier for your child, we are piloting catch up appointments at The Kassam Stadium, Grenoble 

Road, Oxford, OX4 4XP. Appointments will be available as below  

 

• Wednesday to Friday  (20-22nd October 2021)  16:00 and 19:00 

• Saturday and Sunday  (23-24th October 2021)  10:00 and 16:00  

Please note only children with a prior appointment will be able to receive their vaccination. 

 

If you have not completed your Consent Form and wish for your child to be vaccinated please submit a 

consent form by following this link Vaccination Consent (oxfordhealthimms.co.uk) . If you are unsure of the 

School Code please refer to your original offer letter or contact your school. 

 

To book an appointment in one of these clinics please click on the link below. 

https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/ClinicBooking/Booking 

 

You will be required to enter your booking reference number which your will have received previously in an 

email from Cinnamon. 

 

REMINDER - We cannot vaccinate any child within 28 days of a positive PCR test 

   

If the pilot is successful, we will consider how we can replicate it at other sites across the county.  

   

NB this service is only currently available between the 20th and 24th October to children who have already 

received an offer to be vaccinated through their school. Please do not share this link as those who have not 

been contacted by their school will be turned away.  

   

Yours sincerely  

    
Fiona Singleton 

Immunisation Operational Team Lead 
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